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celebrating difference – enriching community 

 
 

13th January 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Have you heard? Our nursery is nearly full! 

 

You may have read on the newsletter issued this week that we are faced with a very positive position in 

respect of our nursery. For the first time since Haytor View opened its doors as a primary school we will soon 

be seeing a picture where all available spaces for children have been taken. As things stand we still have 

some availability but only in certain sessions, and we expect this capacity to be taken up very soon.  

 

This is a sign of good health for the school and the community at large, as the majority of children that join 

our nursery progress through the school to Year 6, and healthy class sizes mean that we can make more 

secure decisions around provision for your children.  

 

I am keeping you in the picture about this however, because the demand for places in our nursery means 

that we will soon be having to run a waiting list for places in our nursery provision – this means that parents 

cannot assume that places will be available for their children when they need them.  Critically this means 

that if you, or anyone you know, are planning for your child to join our school community starting in the 

nursery we need to hear from you as early as  possible – this will give you the best chance of securing a 

place for your child.  

 

With this is mind we would ask that you make family members, friends or neighbours aware of this position so 

that, as far as possible we can avoid unnecessary disappointment. If you, or anyone you know wants to 

make us aware of your need for a place in our nursery in the future please pop in to reception and speak to 

one of admin team to register your interest. Alternatively give us a call on 01626-203040, or drop us a 

message via School Gateway, or an email to admin@haytorview.devon.sch.uk.  

 

If you have any questions about nursery places or the contents of this letter, then please get in touch, or 

speak to Miss Butler or a member of the Foundation Stage team if you have an existing relationship with 

them.  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Scott Hampton            

Acting Head Teacher 
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